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PARENT NOTES: 
 

• Parent/teacher conferences will be held on Thursday, March 2nd and Friday, March 
3rd (there is no school or early morning care on either of those days and you will 
have a scheduled appointment with your child's teacher).  You will be receiving more 
information from your child's teacher.  

• Registration for next year will begin on Monday, February 13th at 9:15 a.m. in the 
Narthax (lobby in front of the sanctuary where the Christmas program was held). 
Doors will open at 9:15 when you can pick up a number and wait for your number to 
be called. 

• Registration forms are going home in backpacks this week. For children not 
currently enrolled at Fort Hill Preschool (or if you need more), forms can be found 
in front of the downstairs church office, in my office, or can be found online at 
www.forthillchurch.org.  Registration priorities will be in effect through February 
27th. Letters of acceptance will be sent out shortly thereafter. 

• Fort Hill Preschool has a Facebook page - please like us! I use this as an additional 
avenue to post information regarding the preschool and to post pictures. 

• Please check with your teacher regarding sending in a weather appropriate change 
of clothes; many of our children have summer clothes as their spare set. Thanks! 

• Please let me know if your contact information has changed. 
• Thank you in advance to dentist Dr. John McRoberts for sharing his gifts and 

talents, as well as his time, with our preschoolers this month as we celebrate Dental 
Health month! 

• The fundraising dinner to benefit the Hazel Sparks Scholarship Fund is 
Sunday, March 5th. Please check backpacks this week for a detailed letter 
regarding the event and ways that you can help make our effort a huge 
success.  

 

Peace I leave with you; my peace I give you. I do not give to you as the world gives. Do 
not let your hearts be troubled and do not be afraid. - John 14:27 


